
Subject: Re: Welcome and lets finish that 2007.1
Posted by mirek on Tue, 13 Mar 2007 14:00:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

unodgs wrote on Mon, 12 March 2007 10:19
Well, win32 release is our MAIN release. That's why I'm preparing src file for Bas. Consistency is
kept - but in opposite way. We could change it but 1) I don't see a good reason now (what that
would change?) 

Let see what happened to all of our rc-s - win32 release was always fine, but there was a problem
in Linux. That is why I think releasing Linux version first is such a good idea. 

Quote:
"Final" release should be tagged and all mainainers should sync those tagged sources.

Yes, but rc is that final release. Actually, I agree with you, the simple way is to get sources from
uvs. There are no tags, but I think there is not that much uploaders to avoid problems.

OTOH, it sort of reminds me another issue - after finaly releasing, we might need to maintain
2007.1 for a while, fixing critical bugs...

Mirek
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